City Manager

August 9, 2010

Re: St Augustine Waste Water Treatment Plant #1 Design and
Censtruction of 30" Quffali Pipe

To Whom it May Concern:

8.E. Cline Construction, Inc., did work with the City of St. Augustine
in value engineering and construction of the 30" Qutfall pipeline in late spring of
2009. | appreciate their providing an innovative solution to the replacement of
the pipe; the design and permitting successes with FDEP, the US Army Corps of
Engineers, and the US Fish and Wildlife Commission; the cost-savings provided
to the Cily by allowing our purchasing department fo procure most of the
materials for the project without sales tax; and the responsiveness and
availability that your staff provided throughout the project.

Piease feel free to me as a reference for the project.

7

John P. Regan, P.E.
City Manager

Sincerely,

JPR:alr
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